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I think this is a great idea. Using our local natural resources to give the students in 

our schools the opportunity to enjoy some amazing fresh seafood that is easily and 

locally available to Coastal States like our own. This may encourage some of the 

students to seek employment opportunities in their lives in the Oregon Fisheries or at 

least Coastal communities. It's it's much better for our students to be eating local and 

supporting local and being made of aware of our local Seafood industry. 


